Dear neighbors,

The LIA Board is requesting your support of the proposed amendment to the Deed Restrictions.
The Board has worked with our LIA attorney to amend the restrictions to a simpler assessment
system. Please see the amendment in its entirety via this link: https://bit.ly/3Y3rI9b , via QR
code:

or via printed copy by request of Lakeside Improvement Association:
administrator@Ilakeside-improvement.org or 713-977-2812

If the amendment does not pass, there will be significant changes in some or all of the following
areas: security, trash and amenities.

If you have any questions on the amendment, please contact administrator@lakeside-
improvement.org or 713-977-2812 and a board member will be glad to contact you and discuss.

Please see Lakeside’s website: www.lakeside-improvement.orq for subdivision information.
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